
FILED 3/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02071-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Application for transfer of wastewater 
Certificate No. 318-S from BFF Corp to 
CSWR-Florida utility Operating Company, 
LLC, in Marion County. 

DOCKET NO.: 20220061-SU 

FILED: March 24, 2022 

NOTICE OF INTERVENTION 

Pursuant to Section 350.0611 , Florida Statutes, the Citizens of the State of Florida, by and 

through Richard Gentry, Public Counsel, serve their Notice of Intervention in this docket. 

Respectfully submitted, 

s/Richard Gentry 
Richard Gentry 
Public Counsel 

Charles J. Rehwinkel 
Deputy Public Counsel 
rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us 

Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 West Madison Street 
Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

Attorneys for the Citizens 
of the State of Florida 

mailto:rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us


2 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 20220061-SU 

 
 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished 

by electronic mail on this 24th day of March 2022, to the following: 

 Radey Law Firm 
Susan Clark/Tom Crabb 
301 South Bronough Street,  
Suite 200 
Tallahassee FL 32301 
dgueltzow@radeylaw.com 
sclark@radeylaw.com 
sturner@radeylaw.com 
tcrabb@radeylaw.com 
Represents: CSWR-Florida Utility 
Operating Company, LLC 

Ryan Sandy 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
rsandy@psc.state.fl.us 
 

 
CSWR-Florida Utility Operating 
Company, LLC 
1650 Des Peres Road, Suite 303 
Des Peres MO 63131 
regulatory@cswrgroup.com 
Represented By: Radey Law Firm 

 
BFF Corp  
Charles de Menzes 
P. O. Box 5220 
Ocala FL 34478-5220 
charlie@alternativephone.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
/s/Charles J. Rehwinkel 
Charles J. Rehwinkel 
Deputy Public Counsel 

mailto:rsandy@psc.state.fl.us
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